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Last Thursday our club was honored to receive 
the Rotary International Presidential Citation.  
PDG Mike Slovak presented the award to 
immediate Past President Linda Werts. We are a 
VITAL club being 1 of 6 in our district to receive 
this award.  Mike mentioned members who 
participate on many levels.  Norma Madayag-
Reilly is a district trainer.  Gary is her “Senior 
Administrative Assistant” and much more.  Holly 
and Marc work with the youth exchange program.  

Presidential Citation President  -  Holly Kreuser 
President-Elect  -  Donna Johnson 
President Nominee  -  Melissa Correia 
Secretary  -  Marc Kreuser 
Treasurer  -  Bruce Chambers 
Sgt At Arms  -  Karen Quartaro 
Foundation Chair  -  Fred Hicks 
Immediate P President  -  Linda Werts 
Asst District Governor  -  Kevin Mooney 
District Governor  -  David Hannan 

Upcoming Programs and Events 

Jan 16  -  Grace Norcott-Staying Healthy in 2020 

Jan 21  -  Board Meeting 

Jan 23  -  Anne Morell-Night to Shine 

Jan 30  -  Evening Social Event 

Feb 4  -  Service Committee Meeting 

Feb 6  -  Open Meeting 

Upcoming Club Meeting Responsibilities 

Date Greeter Cashier Invocation 

Jan 16 Jim Weiler Marty Wemet Grace Norcott 

Jan 23 Kurt Werts Linda Werts Jean Williams 

Jan 30 Evening Social  Event 

Feb 6 Art Williams Jean Williams Bob Bendix 

Feb 13 Marsha Williams John Zornow Mary Jo Fenyn 

Feb 20 Tracy Zornow Pat Albrecht TBA 

Feb 27 Frank All Jean Bendix TBA 

Rotary Scholarship Check Presentation 

Past President, Kevin Mooney 
presented Emma Correia 
with a check for $1,400.  
Emma held a grade average 
of 97.75 at Newark High 
School.  She is now attending 
Buffalo University majoring in 
Spanish and Linguistics.  She 

is enjoying Rotaract at the college level.  Emma is 
the daughter of Rotarian Melissa Correia. 



Thank You to Our Sponsors! 

WELLNESS REPORT 
Holly’s brother was scheduled to have his kidney removed last Friday.  Holly’s parents are returning from 
Florida. All hoping for a successful operation and recovery. 

CLUB AND PRESIDENTIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thursday was National Law Enforcement Day.  President Holly presented Chief Thoms 
with a package of gift cards to Dunkin’ Donuts. Kevin Mooney invited us to attend the 
Strategic Planning Day on February 15th from 8:30 AM to 1:00 PM.  This will be held at 
the Newark Public Library. It is a ‘club health check’ - (SWOT) Strengths, Weaknesses, 
Opportunities and Threats. Kevin said our goal is to make our club IRRESISTIBLE! 
Holly presented new member Adam Casper with his blue badge. The Snowman 
Building Contest will be held on February 28th. District 7120 training will be held on 
Saturday, April 4th at 7:30 AM at the Canandaigua Academy.  The Session will close 
after lunch.  Our club has been asked to join in on the WINTERFEST activities to be held 
on January 18th from 10-4 at Sodus Point.  Activities include ice skating and vendors.  

The event is sponsored by the clubs of Sodus, Wolcott, Clyde and Red Creek. January 30th is the 5th 
Thursday of the month.  We will have an evening gathering at Rose Bowl Lanes instead of our lunch 
meeting.  Please come for the buffet and bowling. 

SPEAKER - AARON DEAN - HISTORY OF THE NEWARK POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Aaron has been with the Newark Police Department for 32 years.  Photo albums, put 
together by Chief Heathcoat  were placed on tables around the room.  Our own John 
Zornow helped Aaron with accumulating info of Newark’s Police dept. history.  We en-
joyed a video and a trip down memory lane.  Many recognized the town before Urban 
renewal.  

SOME INTERESTING HISTORICAL FACTS 
• In 1936 the Police Benevolent Association dues were 10 cents. 
• Before automobiles we had a foot patrol 
• An officer’s job might be to check all businesses for locked doors at night 
• YEGS is a term for safe-crackers and burglars 
• There has only been one woman officer EVER  in Newark 
• Dave Christler was the first chief hired from outside the dept. in 100 years. 
• The  Department is celebrating 144 years this year. 


